
  

 
 
Saturn Business Systems is excited to announce the promotion of Mike St. Amour to Chief Technology Officer (CTO) 
of our VAR division. In this strategic role, Mike will spearhead the development and implementation of cutting-
edge technology solutions tailored to meet the unique needs of our clients. 
 

 
 
Mike has been a valued member of Saturn since 2017, bringing extensive expertise across diverse industries and 
technologies. As Chief Technology Officer, he is dedicated to helping customers navigate the ever-evolving IT 
landscape—offering strategic guidance and delivering solutions that enable organizations to make informed 
decisions and achieve lasting success in the digital age. 
 
His focus encompasses: 

• On-premises and hybrid infrastructure: servers, storage, virtualization, security, and management 
platforms, as well as integrating hyperscale cloud and SaaS applications across diverse environments. 

• Advanced technologies: Artificial Intelligence, data analytics, automation, backup, and disaster recovery. 
• Security and compliance:  data security, cyber threat protection, and regulatory compliance across data 

centers, cloud, and hybrid platforms. 
• Physical security systems: leveraging video cameras, sensors, and access control with AI-enablement to 

safeguard critical assets. 
• Strategic assessments: Helping organizations reduce costs, protect digital assets, and optimize operations. 

 
Mike is deeply passionate about empowering customers to leverage AI, analytics, and automation to drive 
meaningful business outcomes. His dedication to innovation aligns seamlessly with Saturn’s mission and values. 
 
Outside of work, Mike is an active volunteer, devoting his time and skills to support those in need—particularly 
within medical environments—through charitable initiatives and technology assistance. He is also a strong 
advocate for the homeless community and is widely recognized for his philanthropic spirit. 
 
A recent example of Mike’s selflessness occurred this past Friday night, when he received an urgent call about an 
18-year-old patient in need of a life-saving white blood cell transfusion. As a match, Mike didn’t hesitate to adjust 
his weekend plans. Early Sunday morning, he traveled to Manhattan to donate at the New York Blood Center’s 
main site at 310 E 67th Street, helping to make a critical difference in someone’s life. 
The procedure involved both arms being connected to a machine for over two hours to extract the leucocytes 
(white blood cells) required for the patient. This marked Mike’s 15th leucocyte donation and his 547th lifetime 
donation with the New York Blood Center alone. 
 
Mike’s unwavering commitment to giving back—through both his time and his actions—continues to make a 
profound impact on the lives of others. His dedication is not only inspiring but a true reflection of the values we 
strive to uphold every day.    
              

                           


